
Autumn Term 1 2025 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

It has been brilliant to welcome the children back to school at the beginning of the autumn term. Even 
though we have not been back long, there has been so much learning going on in the classroom!  

 

Our Learning: 
In English the children will learn to write narratives based on Cosmic by Frank Cottrell-Boyce. Before the 

half-term break the children will learn 
. 

 

In Maths the children will develop an understanding of place value with larger numbers. They will also 

develop secure methods for the four operations of addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
If you would like you child to walk themselves to or from school, please make sure you have completed 

the permission slip (these can be collected from the school office). If you would like them to have a 
mobile phone for this journey, please let us know and these can be dropped off to the office in the 

morning and collected at the end of the day. The children are not allowed to keep mobile phones on 

them during the school day.  
  

 



 
 

 


